
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I am thrilled that you will be joining me as a member of Panda Class in September!    

We are going to learn so many new and exciting things together.  I am here to help 

you to be the very best that you can be and to have a happy time in the Juniors. Year 

3 is lots of fun and we will get to study some exciting topics – including the Ancient 

Egyptians in History and finding out what is beneath our feet in Science. 

 

I am very passionate about teaching every subject, but my absolute favourites are 

maths and science!  I love solving problems and 

finding out if there is a different way to reach a 

solution.   

 

Would you like to know a little about me?  When I 

am not marking books or planning lessons, I like to 

take my family dog for walks around my local area. 

I enjoy travelling in the United Kingdom, in 

particular London so that I can go to the theatre and watch musicals. I also really 

enjoy reading and can’t wait to share some of my favourite stories and poems with 

you. 

 

I am really looking forward to getting know you when we meet in September.  Make 

sure you have a look at the school website (www.clarendonjuniors.co.uk) to find out 

more about Year 3 at Clarendon Junior School.  Have a lovely summer and I will see 

you in September! 

A few of my favourites: 
Colour: Purple 

Season: Autumn (I love the colours of the leaves) 

Food: Chocolate 

Drink: Earl Grey Tea 

Musicals: Les Misérables and Matilda 

Book: Goodnight Mr Tom by Michelle Magorian 

Sport: Archery and Fencing 

http://www.clarendonjuniors.co.uk/

